From: Henry Pham

To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org
Subject: June 4, 2024 meeting, Agenda item# 10, Marina Park conceptual plan,
Date: Friday, May 31, 2024 12:49:22 PM

I am a resident in the Circle View neighborhood, right next to Marina Park, and am writing to
express my disappointment that the configuration plan has gone from potentially 6 pickleball
courts to 2 to now only 1 court. There is clearly a demand for pickleball as shown by the busy
courts at Murdy and Sigler parks. I even see people setting up their own nets on the drawn
lines at one of the tennis courts. I definitely do not see a need for 8 racquetball courts as even
now they are mainly used by tennis or pickleball players practicing against the wall. It seems
that pickleball is being suppressed by the city despite the needs of its citizens for physical
activity. B This only seems to help paid courts such as the ones at Goldenwest college.

Thank you,

Henry Pham

714-915-5735

6161 Winslow Dr, Huntington Beach, CA 92647
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